
 

 

Dear Parent and Carer 

 

Beauty and The Beast Pantomime at Bridlington Spa 

Free family tickets available 

 

As part of the Holiday Activities and Food programme (HAF), East Riding of Yorkshire 

Council we have limited tickets available to offer families the opportunity to enjoy free 

tickets for the pantomime production of Beauty and the Beast at Bridlington Spa. They can 

be requested by families of children and young people aged 5 – 16 years who have an 
Education Health and Care Plan.  

 

Parents can apply for up to two adult tickets to accompany a child and have a memorable 

family experience. Siblings are also eligible to attend and should be included in the total 

number required in the table on the following page. 

 

Beauty and the Beast tickets are available for the following performances:- 

 

Wednesday 27th December 2023 – 6pm (relaxed performance) – 150 tickets available 

Thursday 28th December 2023 – 2pm (BSL performance) – 50 tickets available  

 

A Christmas dinner is provided for the whole family at the pantomime.  This will be served 

before each performance in the Royal Hall.  For the 2pm show, food will be available from 

12.00pm and for the 6pm show, food service is from 4.00pm. 

 

Please be aware we only have 200 tickets available across the two performances and due to 

anticipated demand, we will be unable to contact those families who’s requests we cannot 

fulfil. If you have not heard from us within 7 days unfortunately this time around, we have 

been unable to allocate you tickets. Bridlington Spa are not involved with the 

allocations, only the issuing of tickets so please do not contact them directly. 

Tickets will be allocated on a first come, first served basis and with priority given to users of 

BSL for the designated performance. Families must ensure they are available for either 

performance before applying. We will update the local offer when ticket requests will no 
longer be accepted. 

 

If you have already received tickets from the as part of the benefits related free school meal 

allocation you will be unable to apply for further tickets. 

 

Children and young people with an EHCP are also eligible to attend free sessions funded 

through the Holiday Activities and Food Programme. To be the first to hear about the free 

activities on offer, sign up to our newsletter at https://www.activeeastriding.co.uk/holiday-

activities-and-food/  

https://www.activeeastriding.co.uk/holiday-activities-and-food/
https://www.activeeastriding.co.uk/holiday-activities-and-food/


 

 

 

 

To request tickets please complete the following form: 
 

If you have more than one child with an EHCP please list all in the table below. 

 

I give permission for East Riding of 

Yorkshire Council to assess this application 
against the data within the EHCP census to 

determine eligibility 

 

Childs/Young person’s name  

Child/Young person’s date of birth  

Does your child/young person use BSL?  

Total number of tickets required (This 

should include a maximum of 2 adults to 

accompany children/young people): 

 

Contact email address:  

Contact mobile phone number:  

Do any of the ticket holders have any 

dietary requirements? 

 

 

Please note that any forms with missing information may be unable to be 

processed 

 

Successful families will receive their tickets via email direct from Bridlington Spa’s Box 

Office. 

 

Please email this form as soon as possible to: 0-25.enquiries@eastriding.gov.uk  
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